
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please save the date: 

Dessert Under the 
Stars, Friday, August 15 
Please invite your prospective member 

friends and family to join our congregants 
for a special evening of worship followed by 

festive oneg in the courtyard 
  

For more information, please contact 
Kelly at kgoldberg@bjbe.org 

 


